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sential materials of manufacture would afford no 
foundation for peace. Neither, he may rest assured, 
will separate and selfish compacts with regard to 
provinces and peoples.

Count Czernin seems to see the fundamental ele
ments of peace with clear eyes, and does not seek 
to obscure them. He sees that an independent Po
land. made up of all the indisputably Polish peo
ples who lie contiguous to one another, Is a matter 
of European concern and must of course be con
ceded; that Belgium must be evacuated and restored, 
no matter what sacrifices and concessions that, may 
involve; and that national aspirations must be sat
isfied, even within his own empire, in the common

ment to go any further in this comparison of views 
is simple and obvious. The principles to be applied 
are these:

FOUR PRINCIPLES TO BE APPLIED.
"First, that each part of the final settlement must 

be based upon the essential justice of that particular 
case and upon such adjustments as are most likely 
to bring ;i peace that will be permanent:

“Second, that peoples and provinces are not to be 
bartered about from soverignty to soverlgnty as If 
they were chattels and pawns in a game, even the 
great game, now forever discredited, of the balance 
of power; but that—
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Aviators rescued from a watery grave. After their plane fell into the sea the aviators are shown 
standing on a wing of their rapidly sinking plane awaiting rescue by the H. M. S. "Seymour.’*

interest of Europe and mankind. If he Is silent 
about questions which touch the interest and pur
poses of his allies more nearly than they touch 
those of Austria only, it must of course be because 
he feels constrained. I suppose, to defer to Ger
many and Turkey in the circumstances. Seeing and 
conceding, ns he does, the essential principles in
volved and the necessity of candidly applying them, 
he naturally feels that Austria can respond to the 
purpose of peace as expressed by the United States 
with less embarrassment than could Germany. He 
would probably have gone much further had it not 
been for the embarrassments of Austria’s alliances 
and of her dependence upon Germany. After all, 
the test of whether it is possible for either govern-

“Third, every territorial settlement involved in 
this war must be made in the interest and for the 
benefit of the populations concerned, and not as a 
part of any mere adjustment or compromise of claims 
amongst rival states; and—

“Fourth, that all well-defined national aspirations 
shall be accorded the utmost satisfaction that can 
be accorded them without introducing new or per
petrating old elements of discord and antagonism 
that would be likely in time to break the peace of 
Europe and consequently of the world.

SUCH TERMS CAN BE DISCUSSED.
“A general peace erected upon such foundations 

can be discussed. Until such a peace can be se-


